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Dear Parents and friends of the school 

Author visit 

We were thrilled to have author Caryl Lewis in school reading her new book 

and telling us stories and giving tips on writing, as well as signing books for 

the children. Each class has a copy of the book which I am sure they will 

enjoy. I would recommend it for older readers.  A big thank you to Borsoi 

Bookshop for organising this event. It’s lovely to do something normal and 

have visitors in school.  
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Birthday books 

It was Mrs Cloughs 50th birthday and she kindly 

donated this lovely book to Class One, a big thank you 

to her.  There are things to spot on each page, a bit like 

Where’s Wally.  I am sure Class One will love it.  

 

 

 

 

SUCCESSES OUTSIDE SCHOOL  

 

Ulyana has done exceptionally well at her ballet over the weekend and was 

awarded a medal and a certificate. Well done Ulyana.  

Many of our children did well in their end of season football awards including 

Harrison Jones, George Powles, Harry Anderson and Alexa Totham who has 

also been selected for trials for Oxford United, well done to our amazing 

footballers. 

Annabelle was awarded three medals in Taekwondo in Worcester at the 

weekend and then had a fabulous time looking around that beautiful city.  We 

do have some very talented children in this school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
AWARDS 
 
Mrs Akermans Dinner Ladies award to Reuben O Driscoll-Taylor for helping in the dining 
hall every single day with clearing up and chairs.  
 

HOUSE POINTS 

RED YELLOW BLUE GREEN 

209 128 153 133 

116 103 117 85 
 

So this week’s winners by one point are BLUES , well done BLUES. 
 

 
 
Curriculum Awards 
Charlee Poole - Poetry Writing  
Dean Belson - Computing  
Rohan Flaherty - Phonics 
Amelia Andrews – Geography  
Kayleigh Chapman – Maths  
George Adams - English  
Millie Robinson - History  
 

 
 
HEART, HAND AND MIND AWARDS  
Hand awards - Gracie-May Pebody, Poppy Gardner  
Heart – 0’Lily Kane 
Mind – Hollie Buckley for persevering  
Heart - Oscar Lawrence 
Elijah - Music 
Brooke - Science  
 



 
 
STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
The school council have decided that each week the star should have an 
award on their table in class, so these are now in the classes! 
 
Class One Star of the Week - Freya King for a wonderful attitude to learning. 
 
Class Two Star of the Week - Darcy Bell for working hard all week and making  
great improvements in her work.  
 
Class Three Star of the Week - Eric Rothera for always working hard and trying 
his best and being kind to everyone.  
 
Class Four Star of the Week - Harry Anderson for being an amazing role model 
and for working hard every day  
 
Class Five Star of the Week - to be announced next week  
 
RAGS2RICHES 

Just a second heads up for 27 June when we will be holding a Rags2Riches 

collection - any donations of clothes, shoes, bags very warmly welcomed, all 

proceeds to the school. Just bag up your items and bring them in a black 

bag on the morning and this then converts into cash for the school.  

 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 

We are organising a second-hand uniform sale for new and current parents next Friday 24th June 

2022 on the rainbow benches, please send in any donations of clean good quality uniform that we 

can sell, all proceeds to the PTFA. The prices range from £1 to £5. 

SPORTS DAY  

As promised here are some more fabulous pictures taken by Mr Glazier of our lovely Sports day. We 

are glad you all enjoyed it so much. One grandparent kindly wrote the following card to us about our 

fabulously supportive children and families and I though you should all read it: 

 “Dear Mrs Scutt, teachers and teaching assistants,  
I wanted to write and say how much I enjoyed your really traditional sports day. It was lovely to 
see that the children enjoyed the variety of events whether they were first through the tape or 
last. I commend you on the camaraderie that was shown between the older children to the 
younger children. You have a lovely school and great support from your staff from Carol, a 
pupil’s nan. “ 



 
Have a lovely weekend and hopefully this sunshine keeps going for a bit longer so that we can all 
enjoy it!  
 
Together we can succeed   
  
Rebecca Scutt      
Headteacher 
 
 


